
The office of Academic Personnel sent out the call for applications for the 2021-22 
Hellman Family Faculty Fellows program on March 5, 2021 with a deadline of April 5, 
2021. The application deadline has been extended through 5:00pm April 9, 2021. 
Eligible faculty members are Assistant Professors who have been employed for two 
years as of 7/1/2021, are not in year six or beyond as an Assistant Professor, are not 
being promoted to Associate Professor as of 7/1/2021, and are not previous 
winners. The original call and the extension deadline was only sent to eligible Assistant 
Professors. 
  
Should you have questions about the Hellman Program, please contact Joanie Vogel in 
the Office of Academic Personnel at Extension 3445 or at joanievogel@ucsb.edu . 
 

 
April 2, 2021 

 
 

To: Assistant Professors, Academic Department Chairs and Business Officers 
 
From: Dana Mastro, Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Personnel 
 
Re: Deadline extended to April 9, 2021 – 2021-22 Hellman Family Faculty Fellows Program 
Application Information  
 
 
In light of the challenges associated with our continuing remote work environment, the deadline 
for Hellman Fellowship applications has been extended to April 9, 2021. 
 
The 2021-222 Hellman application call with further details can be found on the AP News and 
Announcement > Memos to Campus page, or directly at 
https://ap.ucsb.edu/news.and.announcements/memos/?3.5.2021.2021.22.Hellman.Family.Faculty
.Fellows.Program.Application.Information 
 
All applications for these award programs must be submitted electronically to 
https://ap.ucsb.edu/~awards/apply/ by 5:00pm April 9th, 2021. Only applications submitted 
using the online process will be considered. Should you have questions about the Hellman 
Program, please contact Joanie Vogel in the Office of Academic Personnel at Extension 3445 or 
at Joanievogel@ucsb.edu. 
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